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12th May 2021 

Dear Parents 

Plant Sale Tuesday, 25th May 3pm – 3:20pm 

Hopefully, you will know by now that every child in every year group has planted a 

seed in their class. 

Windmills: Sunflowers  Year 1: Poppies, spinach and broad beans 

Year 2: Garden peas  Year 3: Sweet peas 

Year 4: Nasturtiums   Year 5: Runner beans 

Year 6: Garden peas 

We will be selling these plants after school on Tuesday, 25th May to raise much 

needed funds for our school. There will also be other plants available that people have 

kindly donated. If you have any surplus plants at home that you would like to donate, 

please bring these in on the morning of the 25th and leave them on a table outside the 

school office, with a label on them so that we know what they are. Many thanks in 

advance. 

Plants will be sold for a donation of anywhere between 50p - £1 a pot. If you would like 

to purchase your own child’s seed/plant, please send your child in with their donation 

on Tuesday, 25th May, so that the plant can be kept back (to take home) and not put 

out for sale and bought by someone else. 

I am looking forward to seeing all the wonderful plants and produce that our children 

have planted and nurtured, and I hope that you are looking forward to buying them to 

take home and enjoy in your gardens and kitchens. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Gale 

Science Coordinator 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

